
Mark Crouch 	 3/10/93 
426 Single Ave. 
New Castle, DE 19720 

Dear Mark, 

Enclosodis a copy of the applicable Maryland code. 

It was Gary Aack's information shortly after we spoke that Richard was to have been 

fired this morning. Be did not want to identify his source. My  guess is FBI, Revell or 

Rookstool. But if ho is fired that does not alter the problem we face and I hope I con be 

fully informed for when it will do some good. 

The young woman Gary knows has been working for Barry down there and perhaps is the 

one who visited Mary is Susan Sheclacy (phon). Gary says that have Perry is keeping fully 

informed on that aspect. 

If anyone called with any news I was away for three hours and could not answer 

the phone. 

Thanks and best wishes, 


